
Film Nights
The Big Top will be holding three film nights for the children to enjoy. There will be hot dogs, popcorn and milkshakes all while they are watching a movie. These nights will be 11th September, Thursday 10th October and Tuesday 12th November. There will also be other activities for those children who don’t wish to join in.
Fancy dress disco night
The club will be holding a fancy dress disco night on Wednesday 16th October 2013. There will be prizes for the best imaginative costumes.
Fees

Please remember fees must be cleared by the end of each week. If a reminder letter/text has to be sent then please remember a charge of £5.00 will be made.

Please pay direct to the club and not to the school office. Thank you
Cancellations
At the moment a cancellation fee is charged if you cancel after 10am on the day your child attends,
but as from September all cancellations will have to be made before 6pm the night before, failure to do this will result in the normal charge being made. This is due to the high demand of the club. 
Payments for July

All accounts must be cleared by Monday 15th July, this includes any payments up to and including Thursday 18th July. 
Dates to remember
Summer  
last club and party                                                       night Thursday 18th July 2013
4.9.13
Club starts again

11.9.13
Film night

10.10.13
Film night

16.10.13
Fancy dress party

28.10.13  Half Term
12.11.13 
Film night
17.12.13
Christmas party
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